Congregazione dei Rogazionisti
Curia Generalizia
Via Tuscolana, 167 - 00182 Roma

Tel. 06.7020751 - Fax 06.7022917
e-mail: segrgen@rcj.org

Rome, 9 January 2023

M.R. FR. SHAJAN PAZHAYIL
Superior of St. Thomas Quasi Province
Angamaly, Kerala

Dear Fr. Shajan,

I received the good news that our School ROGATIONIST ACADEMY has obtained the
affiliation from CBSE Board, New Delhi.
We know that behind this recognition there is the hard work of our Confreres who did their best to
obtain the affiliation, that opens new horizons to our school and to the service you are rendering to
so many young boys and girls.

I'would like to thank each one of the Confteres of the Community of the Rogationist Academy,
Aluva, and all those who along the past year have exerted all their efforts to achieve the goal of the
affiliation.

May the Lord bless and accompany you. Be proud of yourself, You have proved that hard
work really pays off. Your enthusiasm and zeal to anything you take on are truly inspiring.

Congratulations on your achievement!
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Fr. Bruno Rampazzo, R.C.J.
Superior GenEral



